
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL INFORMATION    R26 / NHTSA 15V-312 
 

This notice applies to your vehicle (VIN: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx).  

 

Dear: (Name)   

 

FCA US has decided that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety, exists in certain 2003 model 

year Dodge RAM 1500/2500/3500 Pickup trucks. 
 

Due to a recall processing issue, your Dodge RAM truck was inadvertently included in the recall 

notification mailing list for Safety Recall R26 / NHTSA # 15V-312. 
 

 

FCA US LLC mailed safety recall notices in March 2016 and May 2016 notifying affected owners that 

your dealer will replace your passenger frontal airbag inflator.   

 

 

After further investigation, it was found that your vehicle is equipped with an alternative 

passenger airbag design which is not defective, therefore, your vehicle has now been excluded 

from this safety recall. 

 

 

If you have questions or concerns that your dealer is unable to resolve, please contact the FCA Group 

Recall Assistance Center at either fcarecalls.com or 1 800-853-1403. 

 

  

We apologize for any inconvenience this error may have caused, but we are sincerely concerned about 

your safety. Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Customer Services / Field Operations 

FCA US LLC 

PASSENGER AIRBAG INFLATOR  


